
BOCC highlights for Monday, August 9, 2010 
 
The Durham Board of County Commissioners (BOCC) met in a Regular Session Meeting on 

Monday, August 9, at 7 p.m. and considered an agenda that included the following highlights:  

 

The BOCC held a public hearing on the 751 Assemblage that was continued from July 26.  By a 

3-2 vote the Board approved the proposed zoning map change for the 166.8-acre site located at 

9414 NC 751 Highway, on the west side of NC 751 Highway, south of Chancellor’s Ridge Drive 

and opposite Fayetteville Road .  

 

The BOCC voted 3-2 to continue to its September 13 meeting a proposed Text Amendment to 

the Unified Development Ordinance for Nonconforming Off-Premise Signs (Billboards) 

 

The Board conducted a public hearing and approved the ROAP (Rural Operating Assistance 

Program) application to submit to NCDOT. 

 

To view the agendas and recordings of the August 9 Regular Session Meeting, visit the BOCC’s 

Web site.  For more information about BOCC meetings, contact the Clerk to the Board's Office 

at 919-560-0025 or email clerk@durhamcountync.gov.   


